
 

 

 RFP Notification of Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 3748 for the E-911 
Public Safety Answering Point (PSAP) Express Products List 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date:  August 1, 2014 

Subject: Notification of Award 

Contact Name:  Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8001 

Contact E-mail Address: KayLynn.Meador@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 3748 for the acquisition of specific 
categories of PSAP equipment and related services for the State of Mississippi, please be advised  
awards will be made to the following vendors:  AT&T Corp., Comsouth, Inc., Emergency Callworks, 
Hurricane Electronics, Inc., Integrated Communications, Inc., Precision Electronics, Inc., Ryan Public 
Safety Solutions, and Zetron, Inc. Reseller Group. 
 
For more information regarding EPL 3748, including Instructions for Use and Product Lists, please 
see the following link: 
http://www.its.ms.gov/Procurement/Pages/EPLs.aspx, then select 'E-911 PSAP Equipment List 
3748’.  Publication is expected by mid-August 2014. 
 
ITS thanks you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 40728 
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